
From: noreply@thorold.ca
To: City Clerk
Subject: Delegation/Presenter Request
Date: January 19, 2024 8:31:15 AM

Hello,

Please note the following response to Presenter or Delegate - City of
Thorold Council has been submitted at Friday January 19th 2024 8:29 AM
with reference number 2024-01-19-002.

Full Name 
Ron Devereux

Group (if applicable) 
Resident of Port Robinson for 38 years

Address 

Phone Number 

E-mail 

Reason for Attending the Council or Committee of Council
Meeting 
MANY Questions re: 2024 Budget re; Port Robinson East items

Presentation Topic / Title 
Seeking COMPLETE answers/FULL confirmation of Port Robinson East
items to be completed in 2024

Does your presentation include a slide deck? 
Yes

Details of your presentation / delegation (Provide details
outlining the request / direction you are seeking from the
Committee or City Council) 
The City of Thorold has issued a very recent public statement that the
South Main Street Bridge Project is under the microscope to be
“deferred”. I am looking for a full explanation of what that means.
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What specific aspects of the project are being recommended to be
deferred and for how long?
The City's public statement, clearly states that “the deferral of Capital
Works may result in further deterioration of the asset, and a more
costly repair in the future.”
So, in this specific instance, DELAY by the City of Thorold…
on a project of this size, 
is NOT A POSITIVE MOVE…
compared to delaying other types of Municipal Capital Projects that
will not necessarily be similarly-negatively-affected by…or subject to…
further deterioration.

I understand that the information contained on this form,
including any attachments, will become public documents and
listed on City Meeting Agendas and on the City's Website. 
Yes

Today's Date 
1/19/2024

[This is an automated email notification -- please do not respond]




